

25th of August 2023

Dear CheckMySuper,

On behalf of Bravehearts, the Board and the children and adults we support, we are delighted to partner with CheckMySuper. Your generous contributions are received with sincere thanks and gratitude.

Your donations honour your contribution to the protection, empowerment and education of Australian children against the crime of sexual abuse as well as support for adult survivors and non-offending family members. Bravehearts cannot deliver its range of specialist services without the contribution or support of partners like you.

Bravehearts' notable achievements in 2021/2022:

- 101,826 children saw Ditto's Keep Safe Adventure personal live safety program (1,253,418 children seen since its inception in 2006);
- 9,847 connections made with adult survivors seeking support regarding Redress;
- 7,571 hours dedicated to counselling by Bravehearts' Therapeutic & Support Services;
- 5,500 people received Bravehearts online training;
- 4,522 requests for assistance made to Bravehearts Information & Support Team (via phone, email, and website).

As we forge ahead in 2023, with your support, we will continue to serve the children and families that need us the most.

On behalf of Bravehearts and the children and families we educate, empower and protect, please accept this letter with our deepest gratitude and sincerest thanks.

We could not do our important work without you.

Alisan Geale

Warmest regards,

Alison Geale

CEO